Hello Pastors,

My name is Travis Muse, and | am the Camp Director for Youth Camp 2025. Summer will be here
before you know it, and we have something special planned this year. Camp is scheduled for
July 14th—18%. Many things are planned, and it is a great opportunity to get to know students in
our area. We have many things lined up, but to keep this going, we need your help.

Here are a few ways you can help us out:

PRAYER
Commit to being our prayer warriors. We are praying for God to work in and through our
students and will continue over the next several months in preparation for camp. Please pray for
the Camp and all the adults who will be working with the students. Pray for Zac Minton, who
will be our camp pastor. Pray for Stomp Town Revival, who will lead us in worship. We also ask
that you pray about how else you can help with camp this year.
PLAN
Participate in the planning as we put together a great camp! We will have several meetings
leading up to camp to discuss and work together on planning things like our small group classes,
games, and activities. If you know someone willing to help, please let me know so we can add
them to our meetings. This may look like providing supplies, helping unload, or staying the
whole week and helping in one of the many areas it takes to run this camp.
CONNECT
Connect with your students and any other leaders you may know. | believe you guys know your
church and who you think would be a great help for the week of camp. | am also willing to come
in person and provide information to your congregation and any other staff you would like me
to talk to. After we connect, if you would like, | can be available to share some things we have
going on at camp this year with your students.

With everything going on, | want to reinforce that we are here to help you. We want to come
alongside and provide a place where your youth can grow closer to Jesus and see what it means
to have community and fellowship with their peers. Camp is meant to be a great time for
students coming from many churches can grow together in their walk with God. The best way
for us to have a great camp is to have great communication. We are asking for your help as well
as partnering with you to help your students connect with one another. Let’s plan for a great
year. Attached is a flyer with information. Please feel free to reach out to Tina Hammack or me
if you have any questions.

Thank You,

Travis Muse

Youth Camp Director
travis.muse@richlandbaptistchurch.org
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